## MARJORY KINNON SCHOOL



Hatton Road, Bedfont, Middlesex, TW14 9QZ

Tel: 020 8890 2032/8890 Fax: 020 8893 7450

Email: office@marjorykinnon.hounslow.sch.uk Web: www.marjorykinnonschool.co.uk

Ms T Meredith - Headteacher

18 March 2020

## To All Parents/Carers

## **Dear Parents**

Unfortunately, due to increased staff shortages, the school will be closed on Friday 20 March and will not reopen until at least after the Easter holiday, dependent on further Government advice.

We will be arranging to set up homework sections for each key stage on our website this week.

Yours sincerely

Tracy Meredith Headteacher

hyperletch: